
Welcome to Brose: 65 Young Professionals
Begin Their Vocational Careers

41 young talents are starting their apprenticeships at Brose. Michael Stammberger, Head of Apprenticeship (front
row, left), welcomes them on their first day.

Coburg (01. September 2025)  In 2025, Brose is welcoming 65 young professionals
worldwide. At our German locations in Coburg, Bamberg/Hallstadt, Würzburg, and
Berlin, 41 young talents are starting their apprenticeship or dual study programs. An
additional 24 apprentices are beginning their careers as mechatronics technicians or
industrial mechanics in Slovakia, the Czech Republic, and the USA.
In Germany, the distribution of apprentices is as follows:

- Coburg and Bamberg/Hallstadt: 23 apprentices
- Würzburg: 12 apprentices
- Berlin: 2 apprentices

Brose offers vocational training in five industrial-technical occupations and three
commercial fields. In addition, three students will begin a dual study program in mechanical
engineering and mechatronics on October 1. One apprentice is also starting vocational
training as a cook in Brose Gastronomy.

"We are pleased to welcome our new apprentices and dual students to Brose," says
Michael Stammberger, Head of Apprenticeship at the Brose Group. "As an internationally
operating family-owned company, we offer them solid professional qualifications, hands-on
experience, opportunities for international assignments, and the chance to further develop
their personal strengths."

Apply Now for 2026



The application phase for vocational training and dual study programs starting in 2026 is
already underway:

• Start of vocational training: September 1, 2026

• Start of dual study programs: October 1, 2026

Interested candidates can find more information and application options at:
www.brose.com/apprenticeship


